
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HACKATHON WINNER: BEST TEAM EFFORT 

AHMED SALIM  

participated in the 2025 IAIFI Summer School 

Hackathon on the team “Nebula AI,” which won 
Best Teamwork, as voted on by peers. 
 

Congratulations! 
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Certificate of Participation

Ahmed Salim
participated in the 2025 IAIFI Summer 
School, which took place August 4–8, 2025 
at Harvard University. 
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